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＜University Putra Malaysia visited UOEH＞ 
On Wednesday, November 13, 2024, Dr. Eliani Ezani and four other members from the Department of Biomedical 
Sciences, Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences, University Putra Malaysia visited UOEH. We introduced our 
universities to each other and the delegation joined the campus tour. We also had a meeting and discussed possible 
collaboration activities including joint research, cooperation in symposiums, and student exchange etc.. We look 
forward to our future collaborations. 
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